
August 9, 2017 

 

 
 

Call for Applicants for NCADV Board of Directors 
 
 
NCADV is currently accepting board applications through September 15th. The vision 
of NCADV is to create a culture where domestic violence is not tolerated; and where 
society empowers victims and survivors and holds abusers accountable.  
 
NCADV is working to be the voice of victims and survivors. We are the catalyst for 
changing society to have zero tolerance for domestic violence. We do this by affecting 
public policy, increasing understanding of the impact of domestic violence, and 
providing programs and education that drive change.  
 
We seek board members who will assist us in continuing and expanding the work of 
being the voice for victims and survivors begun in 1978 by NCADV. Board members 
must work to assist NCADV in collaborating with policy makers, federal, state and local 
governments, non-profit organizations, partners, and other advocates to affect public 
policy that empowers victims and survivors and holds abusers accountable.  
 
Prospective board members must be committed to NCADV's programs and services for 
victims and survivors of domestic violence and be focused on our constituents needs 
addressing the physical, emotional, and life impacts of domestic violence 
 

Read the Prospective Board Member Letter 
 

Download the Board Member Application and Instructions 
 
Please review and submit all materials requested to be considered.  
 
For more information contact: Ruth Glenn at boardrecruitment@ncadv.org.  
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